
Submission 
No 660 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO COAL SEAM GAS 
 
 
Name: Ms Roselyn Druce 

Date received: 14/09/2011 

 
 



I object to the continuation of the Coal Seam Gas exploration in the "Pilliga" Forest under PEL 238. 
This area has been declared an IBA and is home to many Vulnerable and endangered Bird and 
Wildlife species. Fragmentation and destruction of these Habitats are being reduced state wide and 
causing the decline in our Native Bird life, Flora and other endangered Fauna! Please consider the 
Environment before Economics, We must consider the long term destruction that this will cause. 


